
To:  Cllr Neil Baker 
Cabinet Member for Highways and Transportation  
  
Dear Neil, 
  
We understand there is to be a review of JTBs and a proposal for a small working group to 
discuss and report to the Cabinet Member. 
  
The Sevenoaks JTB has drafted this agreed response which we hope will inform the working 
group and you as Cabinet Member. 
  
The Sevenoaks JTB has been a useful vehicle for discussing, considering, and making 
recommendations on recent large projects; A Sevenoaks Town wide 20mph proposal, a 
number of LCWPs in the SDC area and electric vehicle charging locations. 

The JTB has been helpful in sharing and promoting Highways Improvement Plans and 
Highways forward works. 
  
We support the continuation of Sevenoaks JTB in its current format and believe it critical in 
effective working and collaboration with County/District and Town/Parish Councils. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Nick Chard and Cllr Irene Roy (rotating chairs Sevenoaks JTB ) 
 


